
 

27 July 2023 

 

Statement on fraudulent social media post 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited (“BOCHK”) would like to alert its customers and the 

general public to a fraudulent Facebook post which claims that our『理財#YouTalk 吧』

contest, which has already concluded successfully, will hold an online event and invites the 

general public to sign up for such event. BOCHK declares that it has no connection with the 

aforementioned fraudulent social media post.  

 

BOCHK reiterates that it will not send social media messages requesting customers to provide 

any personal information. To avoid being scammed, the Bank advises the general public to 

remain vigilant and always verify the authenticity of social media messages. For more security 

information about BOCHK’s electronic banking services, please visit: 

http://www.bochk.com/en/security.html. 
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